Friends of Fritwell School 
FoFS Spring Newsletter

Dear all,

As we start a new year the FoFS team want to wish you a happy and healthy 2016 and update you on the successes from 2015.

Form fireworks to secret presents, Christmas cards to discos it was a whirlwind of events that amounted to a total of £2,380.84 raised by the end of 2015!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
· Fireworks: £1,723.76
· Secret Present Room: £141.11
· Christmas Disco: £228.96
· Christmas Cards £287.01
This is a fantastic amount and the money will go towards much needed resources for the school which will ultimately benefit our children.

Thank you for all your support whether it is volunteering for these fundraisers or by simply giving donations, it is very much appreciated.

Now on to 2016…
Eyes down! Bingo night on 26th Feb, this is going to be a fun family evening held at the school with Mr Sear as the caller, flyers in book bags coming soon.
Easter Egg Hunt on 19th March – after all there is no such thing as too much chocolate! More details to follow.
If anyone is interested in joining the committee or volunteering for events feel free to get in touch or have a chat at the school gates, we’re a friendly bunch and would love to welcome new people on board.
Thanks again and we look forward to seeing you soon.
Charlotte & Sam
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